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 Ms V Mayers Although in part I agree with the need for a new medical centre, which I feel is in great need of for the area, 

but, and as a long term resident I totally object to the height of the building and feel that not only will it tower 

above the other neighbouring buildings, it isn't in keeping with them also.

It will restrict visibility for the surrounding residential properties, including mine in College place, (the street 

behind), and I feel the building will 'close in' the current feel of openness of the area, giving it a more 

oppressive and claustrophobic feeling - something I believe we should be working hard to avoid. 

I propose that should this building be given the 'Okay', that it should be in keeping with the surrounding area - 

some of them historical - for example 'Royal Veterinary College' and the many period properties which line the 

route of Royal College Street and certainly NOT the proposed 5 Storey AND rooftop! Absolutely NOT.

I therefore object to this Planning application and sincerely hope that mine and other residents objections are 

seriously considered please.
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